City of New Pedford

IN COMMITTEE

June 8, 2017

The Honorable City Council
133 William Street
New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Honorable Members of the City Council:

The Committee on Appointments & Briefings at a Meeting held on Monday, May 22, 2017,
considered a COMMUNICATION, Mayor Mitchell, to City Council, submitting the
APPOINTMENT of SARAH MORRIS, MD, New Bedford, MA to the BOARD OF HEALTH,
replacing Dr. Athena Xifaras, whose term has expired; this term will expire April 2020. (Ref’d
4/12/17)

On motion by Councillor Winterson and seconded by Councillor Rebeiro, the Committee
VOTED: To recommend to the City Council APPROVAL of the APPOINTMENT of SARAH
MORRIS, MD, New Bedford, MA to the BOARD OF HEALTH, replacing Dr. Athena Xifaras,
whose term has expired; this term will expire April 2020. This motion passed on a voice vote.
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